Green Oaks Golf Club

April 25, 2005

From the Manager's Desk

<u>Upcoming Tournaments.</u> We played the Mixed Scramble last weekend. Nineteen teams participated and the weather cooperated, too. Vickey Evans and Matt King won the Championship Flight, and Ricky Thompson and Donna Reese won the First Flight. Thanks Tournament Committee for a great start to the tournament season.

The 3-Man Scramble is scheduled for May 14th and 15th. We usually have a big turnout for this one, so sign up early.

Just a reminder to those members who choose not to play in the tournaments but wish to play on tournament weekends, we will make every effort to get you on the course. Usually we can get you on in the mornings and we will get you on in the afternoons if the tournament field is small. Please call to get your tee times on tournament days.

I would like to pass on special thanks to Carl Lisowski, Bobby Parker and Gerry Gentry for repairing the bridge on # 2 on Sunday. They replaced a number of broken and rotten boards. Also, Sylvia Friday and Becky Watson deserve your thanks for power washing the front of the clubhouse and painting the front door. Congratulations to "our" 3 golf teams for completing their regular seasons. Caledonia gets special kudos for winning the district match and moving on to the state tournament at Forrest in early May. Nan Miller coaches the team. Brett Pennington, Josh King, Corey Reynolds, Josh Sansing, Hal Larking, Andrew Hicks and Lee Jaynes are on the team. We wish them luck in the state tournament.

SAM

••••••

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT: We are finally getting some warm, dry weather and the grass has started to grow. We have not been able to cut several greens down as low as we'd like, but we sanded several greens heavily to promote their recovery from winter kill and other problems. We should be able to start mowing those greens at a regular height this week. We have started working on the new green for # 1. Hopefully, your play will not be affected very much while we're working on it. We will try to keep the 90 degree rule in effect as much as possible, but there will still be some wet areas. Please try to avoid them.

Wayne All alcoholic beverages consumed on Green Oaks property must be purchased from Green Oaks!